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Invitation to attend Facility Partnership Meeting 
 
 
Lakehead District School Board recognizes that cooperative and collaborative relationships 
between school boards and community organizations are part of the foundation of a strong, 
vibrant and sustainable publicly-funded education system. Offering space in schools to partners 
can strengthen the role of schools in communities, provide a place for programs, and facilitate 
the coordination of, and improve access to, services for students and the wider community. 
 
In accordance with Lakehead District School Board Facility Partnership Policy and Procedures 
9015, administration will hold a yearly public meeting to discuss potential facility partnerships 
and to receive information on the needs of the communities within the Board. Current and 
potential community partners are invited to attend a Facility Partnership meeting at 1:30 p.m. on 
Tuesday, January 15, 2019 in the Board Room at the Jim McCuaig Education Centre, 2125 Sills 
Street, Thunder Bay, ON. Please confirm your attendance by Thursday, January 10, 2019 to 
Heather Harris at 625-5138 or heather_harris@lakeheadschool.ca.  
 

 
 
 

Meeting Agenda 
January 15, 2019 
1:30 – 2:30 p.m. 

 
Borad Room – Jim McCuaig Education Centre 

2135 Sills Street 
Thunder Bay, ON 

 

1. Introductions 

2. Overview of Lakehead District School Board Facility Partnerships Policy and Procedure 

9015 

3. Review of potential space availability 
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